From: Bill Sabin 
Sent: 14 September 2016 18:52
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 16/01563/F - MUDDLE BARN, SIBFORD GOWER

For the Attentional of Nathanael Stock 

Please can you add our comments in support of the above application:

As a close neighbour of Muddle Barn we can see no reason to object.   The applicant has made significant changes particularly to the size of the house.  The applicant has taken the parish council and planners advice, including reducing the square footage considerably.  A large amount of work has gone into this new design.  The proposed re-development will be more in keeping with the present surrounds than the plethora of asbestos clad buildings and conifer hedging there at present.  

Bill, Jonquil & Chris Sabin

